
From:   Michael Weinhoffer   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   November 13, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0095-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr. Young,   

Good progress has been made on both the SpaceCap file and the ODAR, and I hope to submit drafts of
both to you before I leave for my Thanksgiving break on the 22nd of this month. The ODAR may be
missing a few elements because of a lack of testing data, but the majority of it will be complete. I have
completed the SpaceCap file to the best of my ability, though multiple fatal errors are appearing. I do not
understand what some of the errors are referring too. Additionally, we have not yet tested the radiation
pattern of our antennas, so no diagram will be attached. However, we can provide as much information
as you would like to fill in the gaps in the meantime.   

Please let me know how to send the ITU file to the FCC for review. I am not sure how to export it and
where to export it to. I sincerely apologize for the lack of timeliness on our application, but I am doing the
best I can as a one-man team to get you all of the documents as soon as possible. If you have any
questions, please let me know.   

Sincerely,   

Michael Weinhoffer


